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September 2022

Dear parent/carer,

Subject: Contribution towards ingredients for GCSE Food Preparation
and Nutrition (KS4)

In the Food Technology department, we pride ourselves on the varied, interesting and
exciting cookery lessons we offer which help to develop pupils' practical and creative skills.
To make this possible we do ask for a small monetary contribution from parents/carers to
cover some of the costs.

In previous years, pupils have brought cash into school each week to help fund their
cookery lessons; however, going forward we are aiming to become a cashless school and
would therefore now like parents to make these contributions via ‘ParentPay’.
I would be grateful if you would consider the following request.

We are asking for a contribution of £12 per term to provide fresh ingredients for pupils to
cook with during their Food Technology lessons. Pupils will be notified a week in advance
when they are cooking and we would appreciate it if you could provide your child with a
container to take their food home in. If they forget their container they will need to pay 50p to
purchase one.

The £12 payment will be set up on your ParentPay account for you to access shortly. If you
have any questions please feel free to get in touch with me mccool.c@risedale.org.uk or if
you are unable to log into ParentPay please contact the admin team for further advice.

Many thanks for your ongoing support.

Claire McCool
Lead Teacher of Food Technology

https://www.parentpay.com/
mailto:mccool.c@risedale.org.uk

